
The students of Y.11 recently returned from their stint as volunteers in the 
north of Thailand (Chiang-Mai).  While there they helped with teaching the 
students, they helped re-decorate school buildings, and they helped in the 
distribution items to the students.  Below left shows some students from 
Y.11B prior to departure from the railway station, and then below right 
shows them teaching one of the classes.  
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Activities           

 Enjoy them, but do not 
forget your class work. 

 Keep to your plans. 

 Try not to miss any of 
your deadlines. 

 Reach all your goals. 

 Ask questions. 

“Community Service Camp”  

Coming Soon 

 Holiday                                                             
December 5th  

 Holiday                                            
December 11th   

 Christmas Shows            
December 19th - 21st  

November 7th & 8th saw Mr. Andrew 

Todd & Ms. Ros Washington both here 

at Ektra to meet with the teachers and 

the students, and observe all classes in 

action (left Ms. Ros in Y.12A/B Business 

class).  Then on the    10th & 11th some 

students were helping out on the Act booth at the OCSC Education Expo at 

Siam Paragon—using their very good English skills 

(right Mr. Andrew and Utaiwan from Y.10A). 

Then on 22nd Ms. Na Murphy was in Thailand from 

the University of Southern Oregon to give all the GAC 

students information about studying in the USA (on 

the left is Ms. Na and Natchanan and Kanvara from 

Y.10A) both students had lots of questions. 

“November Visitors”  


